
 

 

CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH 
                       Inter-Office Memo 

 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Oliver Chi, City Manager     
 
DATE: June 15, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Substitution Item Submitted by Councilmembers Barbara Delgleize and 

Kim Carr - Resolution of the City Council to Stand Together in Unity 
 
 
At the request of City Council Members Carr and Delgleize, a substitute version of Agenda 
Item No. 25 is being submitted for consideration during tonight’s City Council meeting.  
The Council Members have made several modifications to the proposed Resolution of the 
City Council to Stand Together in Unity, which includes the deletion of a few sections and 
modification of others.  However, the intent of the substitute Resolution is similar to that of 
the original.  Both acknowledge the unjust killing of George Floyd and proclaim the City 
Council’s commitment to stand in unity against racism. 
  
Council Members Carr and Delgleize requests City Council to consider this substitute 
Resolution as part of their H-Item tonight. 
 
 
 
 


